DENVER COIN CLUB Meeting Minutes

June 26, 2008

President Theo Gould called meeting to order at 7:08 PM.

Members present: 31 Guest present: 1

New members tonight: Bob Bair

Coin Shows

Colorado Springs Coin Show

06/27-29/2008

Baltimore ANA Show

07/30-08/03/2008

Aurora Coin Show

08/08-08/09/2008

New Business

Chuck Wishon suggested a plaque be presented once a year in memory of Al Mucklebust. He will donate \$100.00 to start the fund. He made a motion which was seconded and accepted by the members.

Chuck donated \$100.00 to the fund, Bob & Linda Gilmore donated \$100.00 to the fund, Steve and Vicki Hunt also donated \$20.00 to the fund.

Don Koontz suggested that the first gift be presented to Al's family. Don suggested that a cash donation to Al's church be done in lieu of the plaque as Al was active in his church.

Don also suggested that the archives and records of the club be assembled before they lost to us. He suggested the formation of an archives committee. The move was seconded and accepted.

Theo would like to investigate the possibility of the club obtaining a 501(c) 3 classification.

John Dean will be the guest speaker in July. He will be talking about his new book titled "National Commemorative Medals of the U.S. Mint."

In August, a representative from ANACS Grading Service will be the speaker.

Old Business

Tom Oliver is providing new badges for members at his cost of \$5.00 each. Anyone who needs a badge should see him.

Treasurer's Report

Financial information not shown in online minutes - Club members can check with the Secretary if further information is needed.

Preston Rell spoke about civil war tokens and the many varieties available for collectors. John Dean called the auction and was assisted by Tom Oliver. They did a fine job. Meeting adjourned at 9:30PM.

1

Respectfully submitted.

Tom Infantino, Secretary